
Timeline extension for the publication of abridged financial 
statements for the year ended 31 December 2024.

The Board of Directors (the Board) of British American Tobacco Zimbabwe (Holdings) Limited (the 
Company) advises its stakeholders that the Company will not publish its Abridged Financial 
Statements for the year ended 31 December 2024 by the 31 March 2025. 

The extension of publication timeline is informed by considerations related to reporting currency in 
line with the 2025 Monetary Policy Statement and the Zimbabwe Stock Exchange (ZSE) Notice 
dated 12 March 2025 jointly issued together with the Public Accountants and Auditors Board 
Technical Paper on Financial Reporting and Auditing. 

The Company has been granted an extension by the ZSE, to publish its 2024 Full Year Financials on 
or by 30 April 2025. 

We remain committed to meeting our reporting obligations and are confident that the extension will 
enable us to provide a robust report that meets the regulatory requirements. 

By Order of the Board

Takudzwa Mashanda 
Company Secretary
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